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   Welcome to this evening’s meeting!  Thank you for taking time to attend and learn more about the project.    

Project Information 

• The Racine Street Bridge was constructed in 1952 and is nearing its 
service life. While the bridge continues to be safe for use by the 
traveling public, it is in need of replacement or rehabilitation. This project 
requires an environmental study to document deficiencies in the bridge, 
develop alternatives for its replacement or rehabilitation, and evaluate 
the alternatives’ impacts on the natural, physical, social and economic 
environments.  

Meeting Purpose 

• The purpose of today’s meeting is to provide an update on design 
progress since the public involvement meeting (PIM) last fall, including a 
screening of the various improvement alternatives and preparation of a 
draft “Intersection Control Evaluation” (ICE). The Wisconsin Department 
of Transportation is soliciting feedback on the ICE alternatives prior to 
finalizing that document as they move toward selecting a preferred 
alternative.  

• For more information regarding the Racine Street Bridge Project, please 
visit: www.dot.state.wi.us/projects/neregion/racinestbridge/index.htm. 

• Project Schedule    

 
Comments 
We encourage you to talk to project staff, review the displays and ask questions. For more information, please 
contact: 

Bill Bertrand, P.E.      Kim A. Rudat 
WisDOT Project Manager                WisDOT Northeast Region Communications Manager 
944 Vanderperren Way     944 Vanderperren Way 
Green Bay, WI 54304      Green Bay, WI 54304 
(920) 492-5708      (920) 492-5743 
William.Bertrand@dot.wi.gov     Kim.Rudat@dot.wi.gov 

Racine Street Bridge Project 
City of Menasha, Fox River Bridge and Approaches 
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